### Council Meeting 10.23.19

In Attendance: Garret, Ashley, Hannah, Andy M., Toni, Clint

# Ashley – Sec/Treas

- No major updates
- Checking on budget for Mu Lambda's request
- Checked minutes from council meetings, will be put on the website soon
- Jac Grant discussion to make it more meaningful down the road
  - Post in Facebook Group
- Will Check themes for Garret

#### Hannah - VPM

- All chapters have agreed to host, pending one chapter
- Getting people into the Google Classroom and making sure all VPM's
- Video Update: quality issues, hopefully getting that figured out asap

#### Garret – President

- District Convention
  - We have a date and a place
  - o Nothing will be at UNM. Everything will be at Hotel.
  - o Individual Awards potential proposals to come by next meeting

#### Governors

## Clint

- District Convention
  - o Date: third week of April with a Location
  - Making sure to remind chapters to fundraiser/save money
    - Expensive for travel
- District Committee update
  - Apps open until Sunday
  - Have results soon
- Final edits for constitution

#### Toni

- Jac Grant Discussion
  - Year round or at convention?
    - Standing Committee
    - Applying year round, but only getting them approved (or not) at convention
  - o Decision
    - Beta Nu Approved
    - Theta Theta Approved
- District Convention
  - Safety and communication is priority

# Andy

- District Convention
  - o Encourage chapters to fundraise
  - o Engage alumni
  - o Promote Speakers
  - Seek University funding
  - POSITIVITY FOR NM
- Paperwork: Great job!!

Next Meeting: November 6<sup>th</sup>, 2019 at 8:30 pm CT (7:30 pm in New Mexico)